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I submitted testimony in support of SB 704 and now I am supporting further progress 

toward State Wide Health Insurance. In the time between the passage of SB 704 and 

now, I have been notified of 3 more families in my rural community who are 

bankrupted secondary to medical costs. These are families with ‘medical insurance’! 

Please pass SB 1089, with sufficient funding for staffing and expert consulting, to get 

the job done to make Health Care available to ALL Oregonians.  


